
Marilyn swanson 
Administrative secretary 
HUtchinson City Hall 
37 washington Avenue, West 
HUtchinson, Minnesota 55350 

September 24, 1991 

Re: A-4864 HUtchinson (Dobratz Petition; 2.2 acres) 

Dear Ms. swanson: 

Pursuant to your letter dated September 23, 1991, the Minnesota 
Municipal Board will take no further action on the above-referenced 
file. Therefore, this file is closed. 

Please contact this office if you have any questions. 

PDL:sjh 

sincerely, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Patricia D. Lundy 
Assistant Director 

cc: Linnia Klassen, Lynn Township Clerk 
Edward Ide, McLeod County Auditor 
Grant Knutson, McLeod County Board 
Jerry Brown, MnDOT 



September 23, 1991 

State of Minnesota Municipal Board 
Ms. Patricia D. Lundy, Asst. Director 
165 Metro Square Building 
121 East Seventh Place 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55101-2142 

SUBJECT: MMB Docket No. A-4864 
Dobratz Petition; 2.2 Acres 

Dear Ms. Lundy: 

~!r SEP 2 4 1991 

As a follow-up to the telephone call on September 18, 1991 from the 
Municipal Board office, I am sending this letter to advise you to 
close the Dobratz file on petition for annexation. 

As stated in my letter of September 11, 1991, the property owners 
requested the annexation procedure be stopped. Therefore, no 
ordinance was adopted to annex the Dobratz property. The City of 
Hutchinson does not intend to take any further action at this time. 

Sincerely, 

CITY OF HUTC 

~~nson 
Administrative Secretary 

cc: Robert Theuringer, Lynn Township 
Grant Knutson, McLeod County Board 
Edwin Homan Jr., Zng. Adm. 
Carol & Doug Dobratz 
Jim Marka, Bldg. Official 
John Rodeberg, Dir. of Eng. 
Mayor Paul L. Ackland 

City Hall 
37 Washington Avenue West 

(612) 587-5151 

Parks & Recreation 
900 Harrington Street 

(612) 587-2975 

Hutchinson, Minnesota 55350 
-Printed on recycled paper-

Police Department 
10 Franklin Street South 

(612) 587-2242 




